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Rooftop	solar	is	and	will	increasingly	so,	be	an	important	part	of	the	next	
generation	energy	system	of	Australia.	It	will	add	resilience	to	the	network	and	
community	through	decentralised	production	and	storage.	Feed-in	tariffs	need	to	
be	fair	and	mandatory	for	power	companies	to	create	continuity	that	will	enable	
more	investment	in	this	sector.	
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